
This webinar took place on Thursday 26 September 2024 and is now available on-demand. Please note that
subtitles will be available for this on-demand webinar 72 hours after the live webinar took place.

Please register to watch the webinar or click "already registered" if you've registered on this platform previously.

Join Hayley O’Sullivan and Laura Murphy on-demand as they clarify the key changes to the legal framework on attendance and absence

that is coming into force for the 2024-25 academic year.

During this one-hour session, we talk through what schools should be doing to ensure legal compliance and answer various queries and

concerns that schools have on the changes.
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